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Re: Tesoro – Northstore #112 

ADEC Hazard ID #24476 
3rd and 4th Quarter 2024 GWM Event Reports 
ADEC Report Approval 
 

 
Ms. Sime: 
 

On October 29, 2024, the Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 
(ADEC), received Stantec’s 3rd Quarter July and September 2024 GWM Event Report for the Tesoro Northstore 
#112 “site” (Speedway Store 5310). On November 14, 2024, ADEC received Stantec’s 4th Quarter October 2024 
GWM Event Report, for #112 “site”. These reports are approved. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this report approval decision, or any other aspect of this project, feel free to contact 
me at (907) 262-3412, or via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
ADEC Project Manager 

Electronic Copies: 
  Michael Zidek, Stantec 

Robert Gilfilian, Stantec  
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